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Saunton home learning  

This week, we have been reading our new text, Leon and the Place Between, in English. In 

maths, we have been learning to use a formal written method for addition. In DT, we 

practised using a running stitch in preparation for sewing our bags.  

 

Home learning  

Your homework is to create a 3D model (portal in a shoebox) for your imagined world for 

Leon to explore. Please bring these into school after Easter. 

 

Reading  

We expect everyone to be reading for at least five minutes a day and record this in their 

yellow reading journals.  

 

PE 

Our PE day is Wednesday. Please ensure long hair is tied back and jewellery is removed for 

PE days. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Executive Head Teacher: Melanie Smallwood 
Head of School: Karen Lintin  
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